
 

SMP24063594, 64142 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: July 29, 2024 

CONTACT: Salem Police Communications Office | spdmedia@cityofsalem.net 

Suspect arrested in sexual assault case, additional information sought 

Salem, Ore. — Salem resident Felix Flores Jr. was arrested on July 26, 2024 by Salem Police officers in 

connection with an attempted sexual assault in northeast Salem. 

Just after 10:45 a.m. that Friday morning, officers responded to the report of a man attempting to sexually 

assault an employee of the Happy Holiday Massage at 1828 Lancaster DR NE. The woman screamed and 

struggled with the suspect, getting the attention of others who intervened. Flores then fled the business 

on foot. 

Officers were able to locate Flores a short distance away and arrested him without incident. 

The 39-year-old Flores is also identified in another Salem case of sexual assault. On the evening of July 

22, Flores entered the business of Sasa Massage at 820 Commercial ST SE and sexually assaulted an 

employee, then left the establishment.  

Flores drives a late-model, green Chevrolet Astro Van with dark windows, a luggage rack, and a rear 

sunroof, Oregon license plate 267 MMS. 

Anyone who has additional information about Flores is urged to contact Special Victims Unit Detective 

Sabrina Hunter at 503-540-2443. 
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